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Hi everyone! 
As the end of 2023 is nearing, I’d like to
take the opportunity to congratulate all

our hardworking educators on their
tremendous efforts and dedication to the
company and the children in our care. 

Our directors have been working tirelessly
on the QIP’s and would appreciate you
continued support in suggestions for
areas for improvement as well as with

gathering evidence. please support them in
their mammoth task! 

Educational Leader
Newsletter 

From Bev 

Upcoming Events

To Do
List:

Ensure all children
have a developmental
milestones checklist
fully completed
Apply for
Melbourne
conference in
march 2024plan for
graduations,
Christmas party and
end of year
celebrations 

Nov 23



As educators, it is our responsibility to the  
children, families and communities to
ensure we are provide a safe and

comfortable environment for the children.
This not only refers to the physical

environment but he supervision of our
educators within these spaces. This includes
but is not limited to  maintaining ratios,

placement of educators and distribution of
staffing across the service.                           

    
...Read more here 

As you know, our services havebeen introducing AUSLAN within oureducational program with the helpof Sara from SAS.Primarily, AUSLAN helps support thedevelopment of self-esteem andconfidence. In addition to this itprovides children as young asbabies and toddlers a channel forcommunicating their needs and
ideas.

Supporting children with this tool,and embedding it in our everydayroutines creates a calmer and moreinclusive environment for all thechildren in our care. 

Benefits of AUSLAN 

Active Supervision 

 Read more benefitshere



Well done to Millie, one of ouryoung trainees. She always has apositive attitude and is proactiveat all times. Its great to see herenthusiasm and interest in theearly childhood sector. We haveno doubts she will go far in earlychildhood education

Millie
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Welcome to Alex! She has grasped thecurriculum cycle so quickly anddelivers exceptional care for all ourchildren. She is a team player and hasa wealth of knowledge to share withour educators in the room. She demonstrates knowledge andunderstanding around children'swellbeing and health and safety
precautions 

Alex
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Well done to Gabi for takingon the new room leader rolewith confidence and
determination. She and herteam have managed to stayon top of all observations,maintain a beautiful
environment and maintainwonderful relationships with

our families! 

Gabriella

Landsdale

Olivia has recently joined theteam at Landsdale OSHC andhas quickly become a valuesmember of the team. She is awilling and active participantin the educational programas well as the routines andtransitions of the day. 
 Well done Olivia!

Olivia

Landsdale OSHC

Thank you to Warren foralways being so flexible andaccommodating in our OSHCservices. He has recentlydemonstrated increasinginitiative in his practices.
Good work Warren! 

Warren

Kingsway ASC

Malvern
 Springs

Warria
pendiCongratulations to Tehlia forcreating the most beautiful kindyportfolios for our 2023 graduates!Tehlia has put lots of time and effortinto ensuring that the portfolios arefull of beautiful samples ofchidlren’s work as well as fondmemories they have created in theservice this year. Our families are solucky to recieve these this year! 

Tehlia

Well done to Mu! She is awonderful asset to Warriapendi’steam. She is flexible andaccommodating to the servicesneeds and is willing to take onany task with enthusiasm andpersistence. She asks questionswhen she is unsure and isadjusting to her new roombeautifully!  Great job Mu! 

Mu

 Well done to Anna, room leader ofthe toddlers room! Your recent environments and setups have been exemplary. They havechallenged the children as well asinspired educators across all ourservices! Keep up the great effortsAnna, can wait to see what you dofor Christmas! 

Anna
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Educator Shout Outs! 

Thank you to Aimee for heramazing support across allOSHC services. Aimee has agreat way of contributingtowards the educationalprogram of services and herrelationships with the childrenare commendable. Well done
Aimee

Aimee

Landsdale Garden OSHC



Don’t miss out on this
amazing opportunity...again! 


